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from Kelly Runyon 

 

subject Update on submittal of Joint Technical Document to Local Enforcement Agency (LEA) 

 

In April and May 2010, ALRRF staff encountered delays in finalizing and producing the revised Joint Technical 

Document (JTD).  Because of numerous changes throughout the document, three of the four volumes will be 

reprinted and submitted to the LEA.  ALRRF has kept the LEA verbally apprised of the situation, and although 

the LEA has noted the need for submittal of the revised JTD as an Area of Concern, the ALRRF staff and the 

LEA are working cooperatively.  At this time (June 2), ALRRF staff have made all changes and the JTD is in 

production, with distribution of the new version expected to begin by Friday June 4. 

  

The existing Solid Waste Facility permit remains in effect while the Five-Year review is taking place. 


